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It is submitted the Secretary of the Admiralty should be
informed, in reply to his letter of the 19th ultimo, that

thers is no standard method for securing piston rod nuts, and

various methods have heen adopted by different Engineering

Pirms.
Messrs,.,Earle's Shipbuilding & Zngineering ¢o.ltd.'s practiee

is the same as adopted by some other Firme and has been

aceepted by this Soeisty.
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